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PURPOSE:  
To enter into a contract with Spatial Data Consultants to obtain new high resolution aerial 
photography and oblique aerial view imagery from flight data that will be obtained in early 2018. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City has historically updated its base map aerial photography approximately every 4 to 5 years 
since 1970.  The last update was conducted in 2014 and it encompassed the entire planning area and 
just beyond, a total of 165 square miles. The base map aerial photography is used daily by the various 
City departments and the public. 

 
In addition to obtaining aerial photography, the City has the opportunity to obtain oblique aerial view 
imagery (building elevation views) at 2-inch pixel resolution that will provide City departments with 
information that can be obtained from the office. Some examples of uses of the data are as follows: pre-
entry surveys, validating pre-fire conditions, improve efficiencies in investigations, perform incident 
analysis, improve policing policies, unauthorized constructions, building plan review, etc. 

 
The contract will be a joint project using the State RFQ #41-000001SM for digital photography through 
a cooperative purchasing agreement with the State Office of Information Technology Services. The City 
will benefit from cost savings by piggying backing on the State project.  

 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
$168,745.00 

 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
Staff recommends Council approval of this contract with Spatial Data Consultants in the amount of 
$168,745.00. 




